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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

August 8, 2011 – WINDC1-3 LDAPS Certificates Changed 

 

IT Services has changed the provider for the LDAPS certificate installed on WINDC1, 

WINDC2, and WINDC3 from Thawte to InCommon on Monday, August 8, 2011 (between 

9:15 AM and 10:10 AM).  

 

This change was previously announced in the WinAdmin and CCSG meetings (and mailing 

lists).   

 

The LDAPS certificate for WINDC4 was changed to an InCommon certificate on July 11, 

2011.  This completes the conversion of all four Windows Enterprise domain controllers to 

use InCommon LDAPS certificates. 

 

More details are available at: 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Announce.2011.05.27.pdf  

 

Send any questions/concerns to skunz@iastate.edu.  
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